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Entrepreneur Interviews California Partner on Monitoring
Remote Workers
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In an interview with Entrepreneur Magazine, Usama Kahf discusses what employers should

consider before monitoring remote workers. While employers should take into account how such

policies can impact morale, Usama advises that employers should also be mindful of privacy laws,

which can vary by state. “Employees generally have an expectation of privacy in their use of personal

computers and phones unless a different company policy has been communicated to them in

writing.”

To read the article visit Entrepreneur Magazine.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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